
The Monthly Gazette 

1 

A Message from Your Leadership Team   
Dear residents, families and staff - as we move into May, we want to take a moment to recognize the 

important events this month brings, including National Nurses Week and Mother’s Day. These are 

meaningful opportunities to acknowledge the hard work of our team and the support of families and 

loved ones. Thank you for continuing to be an important part of the Henley House community. We 

appreciate your ongoing trust, care, and commitment. Here’s to a great month!  

The Henley House Leadership Team 

In This Month’s Feature  
- Celebrating Last Month’s Programs               - Other News and Updates 

- Upcoming Special Events and Programs (May 2025)             - Your Leadership Team  

- Residents’ Council & Family Council Updates  

- Introduction to New Life Enrichment Manager    
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Celebrating Programs 

Last Month!  
April was bursting with excitement at Henley 

House! Residents made their voices heard by 

participating in the election, shared smiles 

and snuggles during a heartwarming visit 

from Humane Society kittens, and enjoyed a 

lively outing to the local bowling alley. Easter 

brought festive fun with a colourful egg hunt 

that had everyone hopping with joy. It was a 

month filled with laughter, connection, and 

unforgettable memories!  

Upcoming Special Events & Programs for May 
1st - Outing to the Bird Kingdom 

5th - Cinco de Mayo Entertainment with Cameron Catan 

6th - Tai Chi with George 

7th - Drumming with Yo 

11th - Mother’s Day Entertainment with Steve Burnside 

13th - Outing to McDonald’s for Ice Cream 

20th - Tai Chi with George 

22nd - Birthday Party with Entertainment by Pat Serre 

29th - Entertainment with David Anthony 
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Update From 

Residents’ Council  
Residents’ Council is an open forum for residents to 

come together to share their ideas, express any 

concerns, offer suggestions or compliments and to 

be notified of what is happening in your home. We 

encourage you to get involved and share your ideas! 

Residents’ Council Meeting: 

Thursday May 8th at 10 am in the Morningstar ADL 

Room. 

Food Council Meeting: 

Thursday May 8th at 10:30 am in the Morningstar 

ADL Room. 

Update From Family 

Council   
The Family Council hosts regular meetings where 

members connect on issues of importance, 

receive information on home-level developments, 

engage in education, and make suggestions for 

improvement. This Council tries to better the 

home through constructive feedback and 

support.    

Family Council Meeting: 

Tuesday May 27th at 2:45 pm in the Board 

Room. 

Information - Café Volunteers Needed 

Volunteer with us at Henley House. We are currently looking for 

Volunteers to work our Café . Times would be Tuesdays & Thursdays 

from 10:00 - 11:00am and from 2:00 - 3:00 pm. 

If interested, please contact Danielle Kirkpatrick 

(dkirkpatrick@primacareliving.com) 

What you do is heart work.  
Thank you for all you do! 

Meet Our New Life 

Enrichment Manager, 

Jacqueline Brown!  
Jacqueline is a familiar face at Henley House, 

having worked part-time in our Life Enrichment 

department from 2016—2019. Since then, she has 

completed her degree in Therapeutic Recreation at 

Brock University, and worked in hospital and 

retirement settings as a Therapeutic Recreation 

Manager. Jacqueline is a Certified Therapeutic 

Recreation Specialist and is Registered with 

Therapeutic Recreation Ontario. She is excited to 

return to Henley House to engage with residents 

and support exciting projects such as 

DementiAbility. She has a passion for seniors and 

can’t wait to meet everyone!  

Welcome to the team! 
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Looking forward to seeing you soon!  

Important Reminders: 
Visitor Sign In 

For the safety and well-being of our residents, 

we kindly request that all visitors, regardless of 

the length of your visit, sign in at our front desk 

upon arrival.  

 

Ice Cream Socials 

With the introduction of Bingo on Monday 

afternoons, we will be moving our Ice Cream 

Socials to our front lobby every Saturday at  

2:00 pm. Come socialize and enjoy an ice 

cream treat! 

Residents Celebrating 

Birthdays in May 
Hester C.  May 11th 

Tom S.   May 12th 

Madeline H.  May 14th 

Mavis F.  May 15th  

Corinne K.  May 16th 

Rhonda S.   May 16th  

Mary S.   May 17th  

Consta Y.  May 17th 

Jos R.   May 17th   

Helena K.   May 26th  

Oreste S.  May 29th  

Albert R.  May 29th  

Boguslaw F.   May 30th  

Vivian H.  May 31st  

Your Leadership Team  

Executive Director  

Danielle Kirkpatrick , Ext 4502 

Dkirkpatrick@primacareliving.com 

Director of Care   

Cassondra Bisson  Ext 4503  

Cbisson@primacareliving.com  

Director of Care   

Divya James Ext. 4528 

Djames@primacarelivingl.com          

Associate Directors of Care  1st Floor    

Katrina Macatangay Ext 4546 

Kmacatangay@orimacarelving.com 

Associate Directors of Care  2nd Floor 

Jessica Tiessen Ext 4537 

Jtiessen@primacareliving.com 

Life Enrichment Manager 

Jacqueline Brown ext. 4551 

jbrown@primacareliving.com 

Food  Service Manager NM 

Parminder Singh Ext. 4504 

psingh@primacareliving.com                      

Environmental Services Manager  

David Anderson Ext. 4506 

Social Service Worker                           

Linda Levick  Ext  4501                   

llevick@primacareliving.com              

Social Worker                                         

Noelle Allison Ext. 4543      

nallison@primacareliving.com              

IPAC LEAD 

Stefanie MacLeod Ext. 4533 

smacleod@primacareliving.com 

 


